
Item 32 
Christmas Lights Contract 

 

Background 

At a meeting held on 26th May Councillors received a presentation from 3 shortlisted 

companies wanting to quote for the 3-year Christmas Lights contract.  The 3 shortlisted 

companies were: 

Christmas Plus Ltd 

Festive Lighting 

LITE 

It was proposed and agreed that the contract be let to Festive Lighting company as their 

package offered structural interest in the market square.  The cost for this contract over the 

3 years will be: 

Year 1  £44,589.34 

Year 2  £41,033.04 

Year 3  £41,033.04 

Total  £126,655.42 

For Consideration 

Cllrs to consider the budget for the next three years and costs/budget of associated 

electricity and tree for Eaton Lodge Island and the town centre. 


